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Book Week 

 

The topic in Nursery during week beginning 23rd January will be 

Books. We would like all children to bring in a favourite book that 

they can talk about and share with others. Please write your child’s 

name in the book so that we can make sure they are safely 

returned. 

We will also be asking different people to come in to Nursery to 

read a favourite story to the children. If you would like to come in 

during one of our sessions to participate in this we would love to 

see you. You can bring in a favourite children’s story of your own or 

read one that has been brought in by someone else.  

Thank-you 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back 

We hope that you all had a very lovely 

Christmas. The Nursery staff have 

enjoyed hearing the children’s news and 

stories about visits from Santa and his 

elves. Thank you very much for all your 

cards and presents.  

 

Funding Forms and Census Information. 

We apologise for the amount of forms 

that have to be completed at the moment 

but unfortunately this is a DfE 

requirement and the forms are not 

generated by the school. 

We would be grateful if all parents could 

return the funding and census forms to 

the Nursery as soon as possible.  

 Extra Sessions 

Invoices for regular, extra sessions have just been sent out. Please 

could you pay these as promptly as possible.  Many thanks to those 

who have paid in advance 

Parking 

We have been informed that, due to on-going issues with parking, 

Essex County Council will be sending a parking attendant to Bilton 

Road during the next few weeks. If you can avoid parking in Bilton 

Road this would obviously be the best solution but if you do park 

there please show concern and regard for the local residents and 

the safety of our children.  

 

Reception Admissions 

Not all Nursery parents have applied for a 

place in Reception next year. We are 

aware that some children may be moving to 

another school but if anyone still needs to 

apply for a place at Hadleigh you should do 

so this week. 

 
PE Days 

This term we will continue to have PE with a teacher from the 

Deanes School on Monday and Thursday mornings. We do take 

off shoes and socks for these sessions in the hall. We have been 

very pleased by how independent many of the children are 

becoming in getting themselves ready and then putting their 

shoes and socks back on. Many thanks for your support with 

that.  

We also have hall time on a Tuesday afternoon and Wednesday 

morning led by our own staff. We do not change for these.  

 


